


    
 

                
                

               
      

 
                 

            
              

          
 

 
 

the week if you require. 

Finding land to use as off road parking for Walled Garden visitors would be a waste of 
scarce land as it is only used from 11:00 to 16:00. Any proposal to widen Witherwin Avenue 
to cater for parking would spoil the aesthetics of the area and also greatly irritate the 
households which border it I am sure. 

I strongly urge that Lumb Brook Road is, in part used as the new distributor road and that 
use of this section of Witherwin Avenue is only increased as access for any developments 
off the existing mini roundabouts. It would be simply foolish to subject this section to 
through traffic when the alternative I suggest is so readily available 

Kind Regards 














